
YOSEMITE WARD

THE CHURCH OF JESUS CHRIST
OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS

July 23, 2023



SACRAMENT MEETING
July 23, 2023

Presiding…Bishop Grant Johnson
Conducting…Bro. Kevin Olsen

Music Director…Sis. Stephanie Outhier
Organist…Bro. Matthew Outhier

Welcome and Announcements

Opening Hymn…34
O Ye Mountains High

Invocation

Stake and Ward Business

Sacrament Hymn…183
In Remembrance of Thy Suffering

Blessing and Passing the Sacrament

Sis. Bekah Flynn

Intermediate Hymn…36
They, the Builders of the Nation

Bro. Roy Broomfield

Closing Hymn…30
Come, Come, Ye Saints

Benediction



Link to TheYosemiteWard.com website
You may view the complete bulletin here.

Ward Building Cleaning Assignments
There is a new format in place for the building cleaning
assignments. If you cannot help on the assigned week, PLEASE
1. Inform the leader & 2. Find a replacement for yourself. The
next three weeks are as follows…
The week ending Jul 22 - Cobb,McDonald, Iskenderian,Miller,T. Johnston
TheweekendingJul29 -R.Marshall,Raynor,Kems,Souder,Vallentyne
TheweekendingAug5 -R.Littlefield,R.Davidson,C.Eldridge,V.Mitchel

Priesthood & Relief Society - July 23rd. “Christlike
Poise” Elder Mark A. Bragg, Of the Seventy
CFM - “The Word of God Grew and Multiplied” - Read Acts
10-15 carefully, allowing time for the Spirit to prompt you with
thoughts and feelings. What is there for you to learn in the
chapters? Acts 10-15
Sunday School Lesson - July 30th is 5th Sunday. The
Sunday School Program to be announced by the Bishopric.
CFM “The Lord Had Called Us for to Preach the Gospel”
Acts 16-21

CHOIRCHOIRCHOIR
The next Yosemite Ward Choir practice is scheduled for this
Sunday, July 23rd at 9:00 am in the chapel. Practices will be
held on the 2nd and4th Sundays of each month. All are welcome.
The Family History Center, just renamed by Salt Lake as the
FamilySearch Center, will be open for one hour after the two
hour block this Sunday, July 30th and continue to be open on
the last Sunday of each month. Come in after church to get
started with your family history, find ancestors to take to the
temple, learn how to use the new version of the FamilySearch
website, or add photos to your memories on FamilySearch.

https://theyosemiteward.com


The Activity Girls and Boys would like to remind the parents
that we are meeting every first and third Wednesday in the
Chapel at 6:30 - 8:00 pm.


